
Weekly Message 
January 26, 2023 

 

Hello James Mowat Families 

3rd Street Beat was at the school for a hip hop residency program this week. Parents are 
welcome to join us on Friday, January 27th at 2:00pm when students will perform their 
routines. Thank you to Parent Council for funding this amazing opportunity for our students! 

There is no school on Monday (PD day). 

Returning Student Registration and Kindergarten registration opens at 9:00am February 1st.  
Check out the details in our January newsletter and on our website.  

Enjoy your long weekend. 

James Mowat Staff 

 

 

 

 

http://www.jamesmowat.ca/download/407985
http://www.jamesmowat.ca/

